ANNEXURE-IV

Site Inspection Report

Site Inspection on the Proposal for Diversion of Forest Land 4.86 hectares for road
widening was done on the 11" May, 2015 by the undersigned. The Project Proposal is found to be well
within 10 Km of the Narpuh Wildlife Sanctuary The requirement of Forest land as proposed by the user

agency in Col. 2 of Part — | nvolves no forest diversion from the Narpuh Wildlife Sanctuary except from

unclassed Forest falling under deemed private forest land (under the control and management of the
Jaintia Hills Autonomous District Council).The Project proposal is within the existing Right of Way (i.e. 7
m Existing Black topping between 141.500 Km-145 Km and 7-10 m between 160 KM-167.100 Km) of the
existing road of NH-44.. Enumeration and valuation of trees species was done as per rules/regulation in
force. There is no protected archaeological/heritage site/defence establishment located in the area.
Presently no works in violations of the Forest Conservation Act 1980 is taking place. Therefore, the
oroject is recommended for its acceptance subject to observance of applicable rules/regulation and

Forest Conservation Act, 1980.
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